
For more information, contact the MoDOT Southwest District at:  

417.895.7600 tel   |   swcr@modot.mo.gov   |   www.modot.org/southwest 

MoDOT.Southwest  MoDOT_Southwest @MoDOT_Southwest 

• Drivers able to access 

existing Davis Blvd. & 

Stephens Blvd. during most 

of construction 

• New traffic signal installed 

at Stephens Blvd. & Route 

FF at completion of project 

• Construction to begin in 

Fall 2025 

• Construction completed in 

December 1, 2026 

• Estimated Total Cost: $2.3 

million 

• Relocate Davis Boulevard at Route FF 

approximately 1,000 feet to the east and connect to 

Stephens Boulevard 

• Relocation makes room for future bridge project 

over Canadian Pacific Kansas City (CPKC) 

Railroad  

• Project out for bid 

December 13, 2024 

• Project awarded to 

contractor January 2025 




